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  Founded 2006 

1. The Greenwood Corvette Club held the monthly meeting at the Talk of the Town restaurant in 
Abbeville on Tuesday, January 21, 2014.  After calling the group to order, President Doug 
Timmerman thanked the group for showing an interest in the club. There was a good turnout of 
fourteen members and one guest, speaker Bill Baugh. 
 
2. The Minutes of the December 6, 2013, meeting were approved.  
 
3. Treasurer Tom Bickerton reported our club had $845.34 in the account.  Tom read the thank you        
notes from the Pathway House and Hospice Care of the Piedmont for the contributions the club made 
in December.  
 
4. Membership dues are required by March 31, 2014, with the new rate of $30. Invoices have been 
sent out.  If you did not receive one, please contact Tom Bickerton for payment.  
 
5. Don and Alice Keadle are on sick list.  We wish them well and hope they feel better soon. 
 
6. Tony Dover, Jim Frederic and Larry Derrick were in Florida for the Mecum Auction.  Mecum had 
over 3,000 cars at the auction up for sale.  Carla Mood was also in Florida for the NCRS Regional 
and the Mecum Auction.  
  
7. Doug mentioned things of interest the club could do in the coming months:  

A. Tommy Pike of Greenville is doing a $30,000 upgrade to a new C7 he is to certify at 210 MPH; 
he is a possible guest speaker at an upcoming meeting 
B. Trip to Penske in Charlotte. 
C. Ted Okerlund suggested a Hall of Fame picture with club and individuals with Corvettes.  
D. July 19, 2014 cruise-in in Edgefield needs 60 Corvettes. Beth Padgett is putting this together 
with Capital Corvette Club, CSRA club, Greenwood Corvette club and one other club. 
E.  May picnic. 
F.  Trip to Pisgah Mountain. 
 

8. We need to recruit additional members to our club. 
 

9. Club needs website, Ted suggested we look into CCcorvettclub.net.  Dennis Smith will check with 
the Greenwood Chamber or Town of Greenwood for adding to their organization list. 
 

10. Dates for monthly meeting were discussed and will remain 3rd Tuesday of the month. 
 

11. Doug Timmerman introduced the guest speaker.   Bill Baugh discussed his time with GM starting 
in 1952 with his apprentice license.  Bill started in the Corvette engineering and was part of the team 
to produce the first 1953 Corvette, He was also involved in the V8 for 1955. He helped develop the 
serial number one. Question and answers were from the floor with great interest in Bill’s time with 
Corvette. 
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12. Dennis Smith will provide location for February 18th meeting. 
 
13. Larry McCurley adjourned with prayer.   
  

 

 

 

 
 

More photos on the next page. 
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Tony, Jim and Larry at the Mecum Auction in sunny, chilly Florida. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Ideas for the club in 2014? 

 

Send your suggestions to Carla or Mac.  We want to hear your ideas!  

 

 
 

2013 Board Members 

Doug Timmerman, President email:  joseph.d.timmerman@att.net 

Dennis Smith, Vice President email:  paulandennis@gmail.com 
Tom Bickerton, Treasurer email:  tandmbickerton@embarqmail.com 

Carla Mood, Secretary email:  seamood@embarqmail.com 
Mac Francisco, Events Coordinator email:  ciscomac@embarqmail.com 
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